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Early Morning 



                                        

Remembrance crosses from the village on the graves where the lost are named 



                                                     

Remembrance crosses from the village on the graves where the lost are named 



 

 Pat Hargrave, who had arranged the restoration of the war memorial 

 



            



 



 

Two First World War soldiers guard plaques for each of the nine men remembered 



 



 

 



 



 



 

                                                                                                                                                                               

 

    Zoe Clewer, Lay Worship Leader,   

          taking the service 

 

 



 

Penny, Nick and William McPherson   Nick is the son of Ron McPherson and read out the names of 
the men on the war memorial and the remembrance verses 



                   

Mike Marx reading the lesson 



 

                    

Pat Hargrave delivering the address  



                                                               

The men named on the war memorial and the booklet about them, available for 

the first time that day, which were the subject of Pat Hargrave’s address 



 

Antony and Karen Rule after the service        Antony is the nephew of Cyril Hannabuss 



 

Penny and Nick McPherson after the service 



 

 

 

After the service - Midday 



 



 



 

           



 

The End 


